


Comment:
Docket No. FDA-2021-N-1088 for “Vaccines and Related Biological Products Please read the attached
document "FDA Comment Maddie de Garay" regarding her adverse reaction to the Pfizer Covid
Vaccine during the trial for 12-15-year-olds at Cincinnati Children's Hospital where she was also
treated and our request to not approve the EUA for 5-11 year olds based on our daughter Maddie's
severe adverse reaction to the Pfizer Covid Vaccine during the trial. I also included supporting
documents to prove she was in the trial and got the actual vaccine. 

Uploaded File(s):
FDA Comment Maddie de Garay.pdf
Email with Frenck requesting adverse reactions reported.pdf
Maddie de Garay email for Pfizer Trial.pdf
IMG_3777.jpg
IMG_3778.jpg

For further information about the Regulations.gov commenting process, please visit
https://www.regulations.gov/faq.




